
Warsaw, 26.06.2023  

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The Warsaw College of Engineering and Health has the pleasure to invite researchers, 

academics and students to participate in the poster session entitled: “SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT 

IN THE COSMETIC INDUSTRY – TECHNOLOGIES, PRODUCTS, INNOVATIONS”. 

This edition of the poster session will take place during the XII International Home & Personal 

Care Ingredients Fair on September 27-28, 2021.  

The aim of the session is to present to the participants of the Fair the results of own research or 

reports from the latest scientific research, as well as to create a space for substantive discussion with 

entrepreneurs from the industry, which may contribute to the direct potential commercialization of 

research results. Please find attached the information documents concerning the poster session. 

I would like to ask you to share the attached invitation to participate in the poster session with 

the University’s academic staff and students via electronic means of communication and to place the 

attached poster in a publicly accessible place. 

All information about the session and documents are available on the website  

https://wsiiz.pl/sesja-posterowa-hpci-wsiiz  

Information about the Fair is available on the website: https://www.hpci-events.com/central-

and-eastern-europe/ 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

dr n. chem. Sebastian Grzyb 

Rector of the Warsaw College of Engineering and Health  
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